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I am following the Quail Brush project with great interest and believe that it is needed to support our region’s
energy needs in the long term. | understand that some local residents have concerns about the project. While
it’s important to conduct a full environmental analysis, as the CEC is doing, these complaints are NIMBYism at its

worst.

Please take into consideration the benefits Quail Brush would bring to the broad region and do not let a vocal
minority of CAVE (citizens against virtually everything) stall the approval of this important proposal. As San Diego
County residents, we deserve access to a reliable power supply.

Frankly, if a case cannot be made to put this project in front of a dump, where on earth could make objectors
happy? The obvious answer is nowhere.

John Gibson
Hamann Companies
1000 Pioneer Way
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